
Young runners hit the road to participate in a marathon. 

 

Our young runners Ananya Madan and Karvy Labba of class IV Honeydew participated in the 

Marathon on Sunday, 29-07-2018 at Bopdev Ghat, Pune.  

They were part of the Pune Roadrunners group and did a commendable 10 Km run. Pune 

Roadrunners group conducts a LSOM marathon ie the 8Last Sunday Of the Month9 Marathon 

and this time it was organized in the lovely valleys of Bopdev Ghat, Pune.  

 

Kudos to our energetic girls from class IV. 


